
MEMO TO  : Village Board of Trustees  
 
 
FROM  : Keith T. Giagnorio          
   Village President          
 
 
DATE  : June 11, 2013 
 
 
SUBJECT  : Appointment – Economic and Community  
   Development Committee   
 
Request for concurrence of the Village Board in the appointment of Christopher 
Carter to the Economic and Community Development to fill a vacancy created by 
the resignation of Matthew Phillips with a term of office to May 2015.     
 
Your favorable consideration of this request is appreciated.  
 
/cb  
 
Attachment  
 
Appointment memo ecdc carter  06202013 


